
 

 

  Agenda Item No.2a 

HEALTH COMMITTEE 
 

Minutes-Action Log 

 
Introduction: 
 
This log captures the actions arising from the Health Committee on 1 October 2015 and updates members on the progress on compliance in 
delivering the necessary actions. 
 
This is the updated action log as at 27 October 2015. 

Minutes of 1 October 2015 
 

Item 
No. 

Item Action to 
be taken by  

Action Comments Completed 

160. Minutes: 3rd September 
2015  

L Robin The Committee requested a report 
back from the Director of Public 
Health before the consultation 
deadline, regarding collaboration on 
transport.   
 

Consultation deadline 19.11.15 Ongoing 

160. Action Log: Update on 
actions to address low 
uptake of breast and 
cervical screening in 
Cambridgeshire 

L Robin Discuss how it might be possible to 
provide uptake information at GP 
practice level to Local Health 
Partnershipswithout breaching 
confidentiality. 
 
Supply committee members with a 
summary of the findings of the GP 
survey, if available. 
 

Committee noted on  01.10.15 that the 
Director of Public Health would be 
formally raising this question at the 
Health Protection Group and a 
summary of the GP survey would be 
circulated when available 

Ongoing 



 

 

Item 
No. 

Item Action to 
be taken by  

Action Comments Completed 

160. Action Log: Health 
Committee training plan 

K Parker Arrange training on reserve date 
18 February 2016 to cover how the 
different relationships in primary 
care fitted together, as well as NHS 
funding and commissioning 
responsibilities 

Training plan on agenda 05.11.15; 
rolling training programme to be a 
standing item at future meetings 

Completed 

162. Saving proposals to 
meet the in-year 
reduction in 
Cambridgeshire County 
Council’s Public Health 
Grant Allocation 2015/16 

L Robin Director of Public Health agreed to 
provide Members with further detail 
onwhat actions would not be carried 
out as a result of the public Mental 
Health Strategy in-year saving 

Work with schools on mental health and 
anti-bullying, work with MIND on ‘Stop 
Suicide’ campaign and anti-stigma 
work, and input to workplace health are 
all progressing. Funding set aside to 
support the physical health of people 
with severe mental health problems will 
not all be spent. However, NHS 
organisations are taking this forward in 
other ways, and there are opportunities 
to focus on this group within existing 
prevention programmes.  

Completed  

 


